
 

The 5th CJK ICT Ministerial Meeting Minutes 

 

 
The 5th China-Japan-Korea ICT Ministerial Meeting hosted by the Korea 

Communications Commission (KCC) of the Republic of Korea was held in Kuala 

Lumpur, Malaysia on 14th of January, 2011.  
 

Vice Minister Xi Guohua, Ministry of Industry and Information Technology of the 

People’s Republic of China, Vice Minister Yamakawa Tetsuo, Ministry of Internal 

Affairs and Communications of Japan and Chairman Choi Seejoong, Korea 

Communications Commission of the Republic of Korea along with government 

representatives of the three countries were represented. 

 

The Ministers of the Republic of Korea, the People's Republic of China and Japan 

delivered their keynote speeches respectively and each Minister touched upon the 

importance of strengthening cooperation among the three countries.    

 

Progress report on the CJK ICT Ministerial Meetings and the working-level cooperation 

presentation were given followed by presentations on key policies and cooperation 

proposal from the People’s Republic of China and the Republic of Korea as well as 

presentation on key ICT policies of Japan. 

 

The Republic of China proposed to cooperate in actively promoting IPv6 through joint 

efforts in improving related technical standards and maturing the industrial chain to 

reduce costs and difficulties incurred during transition. In addition, the Republic of 

China suggested furthering exchanges in broadband development and continuously 

strengthening exchanges and interactions in the field of mobile communications.  

 

Cooperation proposal from the Republic of Korea was on trilateral cooperation on cloud 

services by hosting international conferences and forums to compete against dominance 

of global companies in the early stages of the market in addition to expanding 

cooperation on standardization between our private standardization organizations to the 

government level. 

 

Furthermore, the Republic of Korea proposed to amend the Arrangement among CJK 

ICT Ministers on cooperation framework in the field of ICT. Main changes were to 

reorganize the cooperation structure and revise the cooperation areas. Opinions on the 

revision were given by Japan and the People's Republic of China respectively.  

 

Moreover, Vice Minister of Japan proposed to further cooperate in research and 

development in information security measures against spam and development of human 



resources as main areas of the ICT cooperation of the CJK for the future as well as 

building multi-lateral cooperation in collaboration with tri-lateral cooperation.  

 

The plans for the next CJK Ministerial meeting were discussed and reached a conclusion 

to that Japan will hold the next Ministerial Meeting. 

 

The meeting concluded with the Ministers of the Republic of Korea, the People's 

Republic of China and Japan signed the amended Arrangement in triplicate, a copy in 

Chinese, Japanese and Korean.  


